
TU Dublin SU RAG Charity 

 

TU Dublin Students’ Union recognises the benefits of raising money for charity, both in terms of 

fundraising for worthy causes and in raising the profile of the Students’ Union and the services it 

provides. RAG stands for Raising and Giving.  

In order to further raise the profile of this concept, the TU Dublin Students’ Union Student Council 

shall vote on and determine one charity, by the last Council meeting of the academic year to be the 

official charity for the following year. A percentage contribution of all profitable events run by the 

TU Dublin Students’ Union throughout the year, shall be set aside and added to the proceeds 

generated from the designated RAG charity events. 

This policy should be advertised to all students in the lead up to the election of the charity. 

Nominations for the RAG Charity shall open during the second semester. Two registered students 

shall be required to nominate a charity. Following the close of nominations, the charity nominated 

shall be contacted and required to submit a proposal detailing who they are, what they do and how 

any money raised for them will benefit the charity. 

Student Councillors will be given the opportunity to review the proposals and decide on which 

charity they would like to support. The charity who receives the greatest support, from Student 

Council will become the chosen charity for the following academic year and will be announced at the 

Student Recognition Ceremony. The Student Council will only select ONE chosen charity, to which all 

RAG proceeds for the following academic year will be donated. 

A presentation of the funds raised for the designated RAG charity by the Union shall be made at the 

Recognition Ceremony held at the end of the academic year, on the total funds raised throughout 

the year. The chosen charity to receive RAG funds may not be nominated as a RAG charity for the 

following two years. 

The Union shall not offer financial support to any charity other than the official RAG charities in any 

given year but shall advise any other charity seeking financial support as to how they may receive a 

nomination as the official RAG Charity for future years, by way of a standard reply from the Clerk to 

Student Council. Thus, where a charity wishes to promote itself on campus, it may be allowed where 

it is deemed by the President not to interfere with the official RAG Charity, and where it is not a 

burden on the Union. 

 

Proposed by: James Curry – Deputy President of Tallaght Campus 

Seconded by: Brian Jordan – President 


